
 

 
 
 
 
  

 

 
 
 

Welcome to the Bethlehem Star newsletter! 

If you currently receive a paper copy and no longer require 

one, please email infoschool@ourbethlehem.com. 

May 20, 2022 
 
School Picnic Needs Your Help 
Looking for something to do while your kids are enjoying the school picnic? Why 
not help serve food and drinks in the food stand? Sign up for one hour shifts by 
going to http://www.signupgenius.com/go/508084DAAA82CA3F85-school or 
contact amy.morrelle@ourbethlehem.com 
 
End of Year Reminder 
Childcare, tuition, band, lunch and all other fees should be up to date and paid by 
the end of the school year. Balances can be checked at any time by logging into 
your Sycamore account. Any unpaid balances or failure to have made adequate 
arrangements with Mr. Vanic may result in withholding of report cards, student 
records and graduation diplomas. 
 
All library items must be returned by Thursday, May 19. Parents will be charged 
for any items not returned. 
 
Graduation Recognition and Awards 
Recognition and awards for our 8th grade graduating class will take place on 
Sunday, June 5th at the 10:30 am worship service. 
 
Have You Completed Sycamore Enrollment for 2022-23? 
If you will be returning to Bethlehem for the 2022-23 school year and have not yet 
completed enrollment through Sycamore, we encourage you to do so. Your 
student is not considered enrolled and a spot is not guaranteed for them until the 
Sycamore enrollment has been completed and the enrollment fee paid. All 
student attending for 2022-23 must enroll through Sycamore (this includes 
families receiving WPCP school vouchers). 
 
Schedule for Wednesday, June 1 
Our last day of school will take place Wednesday, June 1. School will begin at 
the usual time and we will begin our closing service at approximately 8:30 am. All 
students in 3K – grade 8 and parents are welcome to join us for the closing 
service. We will dismiss after the service at approximately 9:00 am. 
 

There will be Extended Care available before school, but there will be no 
extended care following dismissal. 
 
Following dismissal, students, parents and families are invited to attend the 
school picnic at Roosevelt Park until 1:00 pm. Parents are responsible for the 
transportation to and from the picnic as well as supervision of your children during 
the picnic. If you will not be attending the picnic, please make sure you have 
made arrangements for your children. Each student will receive tickets for a 
sandwich and drink at the picnic and additional food and beverages will be 
available for purchase. In case of bad weather, we will dismiss after the closing 
service and there will be no picnic. 
 

 
Friday, May 20 
Gr. 5-8 Track Meet @ H.G. High School 
5K – 4th Grade to Kings Park 
 
Saturday, May 21 
5:30 pm Worship  
 
Sunday, May 22 
8:00 am Worship 
10:30 am Worship / Cherub Choir  
   (Gr. 1-4) Sings 
4:00 – 6:30 pm Youth Group @ Harbor 
   Pointe Mini Golf ($5) 
    
Monday, May 23 
5K & Gr. 1 to Milwaukee Zoo 
Track Meet Rain Date 
 
Tuesday, May 24 
Gr. 7 & 8 to Kings Park 
 
Wednesday, May 25 
Gr. 8 to Chicago 
3:15 pm Student Council 
6:00 pm Worship 
 
Thursday, May 26 
Gr. 8 to Chicago 
 
Friday, May 27 
No School 
 



 
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

4th Quarter Report Cards 
Report cards will not be mailed for the 4th quarter. They will be available for pick up in the 
school office Monday – Thursday 7:30 am – 3:00 pm beginning Monday, June 13. 
 
2021-22 Hot Lunch Balances  
All remaining funds in your child’s lunch account will carry over to the 2022-23 school 
year unless your child is graduating, transferring schools or funds have been requested 
to be returned. These funds can not be transferred to help pay off other outstanding 
balances for the 2021-22 school year. To request funds be returned, please email Amy 
Morrelle at amy.morrelle@ourbethlehem.com. 
 
Summer Office Hours 
School office hours for the summer (Thursday, June 2 – Tuesday, August 23) will be 
Monday – Thursday 7 am – 3 pm and closed Fridays. 
 
Lost and Found 
If you are missing a lunch box, coat, sweatshirt, mittens or anything else, please check 
the lost and found located in the school lobby. Items not claimed at the end of the year 
will either be disposed of or donated. 

 
Monday, May 23 
Badger Bowl 
Bun 
Mashed Potatoes 
Green Beans 
Banana 
Applesauce 
 
Tuesday, May 24 
Beefy Nachos 
Corn 
Re-Fried Beans 
Mandarin Oranges 
Pineapple 
 
Wednesday, May 25 
Cheese Pizza 
Salad 
California Blend 
Peaches or Pears 
Sugar cookie 
 
Thursday, May 26 
Hot Dog on Bun 
Salad 
California Blend 
Sliced Apples 
Baked Lays 
 
Friday, May 27 
No School 
 
Sandwich of the Week: 
Cold Turkey & Cheese 
 

USDA is an equal 
opportunity provider. 

 

 

The following members of our Bethlehem family will celebrate their 
birthday during the coming week: 

Connor Barts           Mr. Sines Callie Suprick 
                       

The following will observe their baptism during the coming week: 
Mrs. Kubow          Grayson Lee Carmine Moctezuma 
Zach Sines 

 

Congratulations to the following Bethlehem students who were confirmed on Sunday, 
May 15 at Bethlehem Lutheran Church. 

Owen Adameak  Connor Chang  Brennen Hackbarth 
Teaghan Markevitch Leah Milatz  Kathryn Richardson 
Kalen Scheidel  Thomas Verhelst Kenya Verhulst 
Armani Wagner  Ayden Wildman 

The Lord is my strength and my shield; in him my heart trusts; so I am helped, any my 
heart exults, and with my song I give thanks to him. Psalm 28:7 

Summer Scrip Sales 
Scrip on the Go orders will be accepted during the summer months. All orders need to be 
in by 3:00 pm Fridays. Orders will be processed over the weekend. Pick up will take 
place in the school office Tuesday’s – Thursday’s 7:30 am – 3:00 pm 
 



 

 

 
 

 

Bethlehem VBS 
Children that will be going into 4K – 5th grade are invited to join us for Bethlehem VBS August 1 – 4. To register go to 
https://kideventpro.lifeway.com/myEvent/?id=64332 

If you are interested in helping plan and organize VBS this year please contact Katie Schallock at 
katie.schallock@ourbethlehem.com. 

Student Medications 
If you provided medications for your child(ren) to take at school, you must pick them up personally, as the law prohibits us 
from sending it home with a child. If medications are not picked up on or before June 30th, they will be disposed of by the 
school. No medication will be held over for the next year. 

 
Reminder for Students Starting 5K and 6th Grade in the Fall 
Students entering 5K and the 6th grade in fall will require updated immunizations. Summer is an excellent time to have your 
child visit their health care provider for an exam and to receive the needed vaccines. Don’t wait until everyone is trying to 
get into the physician’s office in the fall. Please notify the office of any new vaccines so we can update their school records. 
 
Hot Lunch 2022-23 
The waiver allowing all students to receive free lunches regardless of income will be ending at the end of the current school 
year. In order to receive free or reduced meals for the 2022-23 school year families will need to apply by filling out an 
application. Applications will be available after July 1, 2022. Please look for more information at that time. 
 
LHS Crusader Summer camps Registration Available 
Sign up now for baseball, basketball, art, volleyball, fitness and weight training camps as well as VBS. Online registration 

Join Bethlehem for 4th of July Parade 
Bethlehem will once again be participating in the Sheboygan 4th of July Parade. The parade will be held 
this year on July 4th along with all of Sheboygan’s festivities. Similar to years past, we will be walking 
with the Bethlehem Lutheran Church & School banner wearing patriotic or Bethlehem clothing. Please 
save the date and plan to join us this year! Watch for more information regarding candy donations, 
parade placement and timing to be communicated via the church bulletin and email communications. 

 


